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A janitor is available on Fridays at 7.00–8.00 am on Sorögatan 45, entrance from Ärvingegången  

Telephone 08-751 58 79

Candle lights
Remember  to  blow  out  the  candle  lights.
This can also be a good time to change the
batteries  in  the  smoke  detector/automatic
fire detector if you haven’t done it already. 

No fee raise
The prognosis were correct in October. We
won’t be raising the annual fee next year. 

Bostadsrättstillägg
The  association  doesn’t  have  the  home
insurance  “add-on”,  called
Bostadsrättstillägg  as  a  group  insurance.
You  have  to  have  this  through  your  own
home  insurance.  If  you  uncertain  if  you
have this, please check with your insurance
provider.  

Would you like to join the board?
The nominating committee is constantly on
the  look  for  dedicated  people  who  are
willing  to  contribute  to  Fanö  with  their
knowledge and skills.  If you are interested
in working as a Fanö board member, then
you  are  welcome  to  contact  us  at:
valberedning@fano.se

Merry Christmas & 
Happy new year

from us in the board 
to all members!
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